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Platt, Shayla

From: Christopher Norwood <cnorwood@hendrysheriff.org>
Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2017 11:59 PM

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: November 2017 Inspections

Attachments: November 2017 Intox Inspections.pdf

Shayla,

| have attached the November 2017 inspections. | did have an issue where | used to much mouth alcohol and
received a range exceeded reading. | repeated the test with less mouth alcohol and had no further issues. Thanks.

Christopher J. Norwood
Sergeant #137

Hendry County Sheriff's Office
101 S. Bridge St.

Labelle, FL 33935
863-674-5600

In a Republic that honors the core ideas of democracy, the greatest amount of power is given to those called the
Guardians. Only those with the most impeccable character are chosen to bear the responsibility for protecting the

democracy. - Plato
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